Hanukkah food parcels

Dear Friends,

Just like every year in the winter season, we plan to organize food parcels on the
occasion of Hanukkah for all our dear friends and acquaintances in Ukraine. For
both Christians and Jews, this is a special time for family celebrations. Thanks to
your prayers and financial support, we would like for there to be no lack in the
homes of our dear friends who we help in Ukraine during this joyous time of cele-
bration. Therefore, following the example of previous years, we would like to or-
ganize Hanukkah packages with basic food products and deliver them to our dear
friends during the December trip to Ukraine.

We encourage each of you to donate for this purpose. May the good Lord bless you
and reward your generosity, which you show to the people of His choosing who are
in need.

http://shalomoswiecim.pl/english/online-donation.html




